
MEMO# 8016

July 1, 1996

CHANGE OF LOCATION OF MEMORIAL
SERVICE FOR RONALD P. LYNCH
July 1, 1996 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS No. 36-96 RE: Change of Location of Memorial
Service for Ronald P. Lynch
______________________________________________________________________________ The location
for Ronald P. Lynch’s memorial service has been changed. It will be held at the Lynch home
at 162 Round Hill Road, Greenwich, Connecticut. The service will begin at 5:00 p.m. on
Wednesday, July 10th. There will be valet parking. Directions are attached. Susan Lynch has
also arranged for Ron’s annual "Lynch Open" to be held at the Blind Brook Club the morning
of July 10th. If you are interested in playing in this golf tournament, please contact Susan at
(203) 629-3634. If you have any questions, please call Carol Werner at (212) 848-1932.
Matthew P. Fink President Attachment DIRECTIONS TO THE LYNCH HOME 162 Round Hill
Road Greenwich, CT 06831 The Merritt Parkway to Round Hill Road is the best route. If
coming North from New York, get on Hutchinson River Parkway to the Merritt Parkway.
Once on the Merritt Parkway exit at Round Hill Road and turn right on to Round Hill Road. If
coming from Greenwich, take North Street to the Merritt Parkway and go South back toward
New York. Once on Merritt Parkway exit at Round Hill Road and turn left. #162 Round Hill
Road is 1.5 miles below the Merritt Parkway on the right side, five driveways past the
Round Hill Club. Enter at #160 between large stone pillars. (The driveway is shared).
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